
Copple Crown Village District Meeting 
October 6, 2016 

Meeting was called to order 7:09pm 

Nolan Woodcock read and submitted his letter of resignation as Commissioner 
effective 9/27/16. 
- Steve requests that a notice is posted for the open Commissioner position, to be 

voted on in November.  
- George requests that his position be posted to be available in April at the annual 

meeting. 
- Larry Brown turned in a paper requesting a position as Commissioner.  

Secretary’s report was accepted as read. 

Treasurer’s Report shows a beginning balance of   $13,519.03  
               ending balance of   $4,511.53 
     Accepted as printed. 
- George will contact the town about final tax dispersement and see if an advance 

is available.  
- The accountant Scott Egan has finished his review of the information regarding 

the fraud case and will be sending it to the insurance company around the 
middle of the month.  

- DRA needs a mid-year report filed. We are running a few months behind. 
- Accountant Scott Egan recommended that we hire a book keeper and have the 

CCVD Treasurer sign the checks. George will talk with the town and also 
review audit options.  

Roads 
- Matt confirmed that he will be plowing and he will go over the truck to have it 

ready for winter. He said that there is salt and sand in the shed. We will run 
down our current supply of salt and sand to get us started for winter.  

- Burrows excavating will look at St. Moritzs to determine what is necessary to 
have done to get through the winter.  

- Eversource sent preliminary worker to look at the tree limbs. They will update 
us by mail on what will be done. 

- Speed limit sign discussion was tabled.  

Water 
- Friendly reminders will be sent out about past due water bills. 
- LRW requests demand for payment.  
- System operations are currently $250 per month. George will look into other       

options. 



Pool 
- Steve and Nolan will work to winterize the pool. 

Budget preparation was tabled.  

Welcome to New Residents 

Resident concerns about dogs barking, advised to contact the dog officer.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:12pm 


